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rt dated 25 April 1955,
t of the Army, together
strations, on Middle Snake

|
from the Chief of Engineers, De
with accompanying papers and i
River, Snake River and Tributdries, Wyoming, ldaho, Oregon
and lhthln ton. This investigation was requested by a resolu-
tion of tbo Committee onPublic "br Unltld Stltcs Senate,
adopted on 5 October 1951. Tho Burean t has ad-
vised that while there would be no ti’ f?nn to t submission
d report of the Chief of Engingers to the Congress,

r complete Federal development of . the Bruces
y CIiffs projects would not be in acé“rdkwith thc
the President until the possibilities of local
tic - ln have been fully explored. The complete views o tho

of the Budget are contained in the attached copy of its

lﬂ_}su-—«—- eoe-heny A28

la view of act hlt a large proportion of the benefits
of the prujnctl .t d control benefits and of bene-
fits to stream : the Chief of Engineers con~-
siders that eonstrlc ion of oit‘or project as a whole is un~-
likely to be financially profitable for aay licensee unless
some form of Federal financial participation is authorized.

of the pr

s

“ A partnership arrangement, under which the Federal Govern-
ment would build the dam and non-Federal interests the power
facilities, could be developed so as to conform generally to
previously ?ropuol partnership plans. This would be accom-
plished by islation essentially similar to H. R. 4662 for
the Cougar and Green Peter projects. Under this arrangement
the participating company would finance the entire cost of tﬁc
project allocated to production of power at site. There is
one basic difference between the Cougar and Green Peter pro-

ects and the Clearwater Basin projects now under consideration.

he operation of the latter must be coordinated closely with
downstream plants in order to obtain the maximum advantage for
the region as a whole, in view of the very lar‘o downstream
power benefits which can be obtained. This relationship re~
guiros a sub~allocation of allocated power costs for the Bruces

ddy project between at-site power and Federal downstream power.
Although the methods for making this type of allosation are not
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established, this difficulty can be overcome. Operational
arra nts will be required through which the operation

of this projsct will be coordinated with other dams and reser-
voirs in the interest of the region as a whole.

it is believed that the projects as recommended by the
Chief of Engineers should be authorized at an early date. It
is rec jed that this be accomplished by means of a partner-
:2;5 arrangonolti preferably one similar in principle to H.R.

» as outl in the preceding paragraph.“
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